
FILE • -
McCauley, Betty 

From: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI [webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 10:26 PM 
To: PUCO Docketing 
Subject: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI 

This form was sent at: Nov 27, 2013 10:26 PM 

FIRST: Gary 
LAST: Taylor 
ADDRESS: 117 Piano Rd. 
CITY: Washington Court House 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43160 
VOTE: Split 
COMMENTS: As one who has attained the age of 68+, my wife (67) of 48+yrs. have both been 
through several changes including going from 4 & 5 digit numbers & 10 party lines, 2 area 
code changes not to mention rotary dials, touch tone, wireless handsets, cell phones, & 
several phone number changes, etc.. 1 believe looking at the whole picture it would be much 
wiser if the numbers, etc. are available to split the area code as you did the 614/513/409 
etc. many years ago. 

While it probably is inevitable with the current technology we will one day all have to 
use 10 digit dialing as we now due for a lot of our cell phone use, I believe it would be 
prudent at this time & place to go to 2 different Area Codes. It has proven beneficial in the 
past & to prepare for the 10 digit dialing in the future baring major technological changes 
which I'm sure will probably come before the 10 digit is required nationwide. 

Thanks for listening & if you happen to be the one reading this whole thing - a special 
thanks to you for not baling out till you finished. 
6. W. Taylor Home phone: (740) 335-7012 
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McCauley, Betty 

From: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI [webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27,2013 2:23 PM 
To: PUCO Docketing 
Subject: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI 

This form was sent at: Nov 27, 2013 2:23 PM 

FIRST; TONIA 
LAST: SHORT 
ADDRESS: 1340 HOWELL DRIVE 
CITY: NEWARK 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43055 
VOTE: Split 
COMMENTS: I VOTE FOR THE SPLIT 
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McCauley, Betty 

From: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI [webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27,2013 1:53 PM 
To: PUCO Docketing 
Subject: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI 

This form was sent at: Nov 27, 2013 1:52 PM 

FIRST: 3eanne 
LAST: Yoakam 
ADDRESS: 1161 Peyton pi 
CITY: Marion 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43302 
VOTE: Split 
COMMENTS: Ten digits for local calling would be absurd! 
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McCauley, Betty 

From: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI [webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27,2013 1:50 PM 
To: PUCO Docketing 
Subject: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI 

This form was sent at: Nov 27, 2013 1:50 PM 

FIRST: Mike 
LAST: Ashford 
ADDRESS: 4385 Rider Rd 
CITY: Roseville 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43777 
VOTE: Split 
COMMENTS: Plan B, Split would be the better of the 2 plans. Less problamatic and we are a 
much slower growing area. Plus, cell phone numbers are out-pacing land line applications. 
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McCauley, Betty 

From: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI [webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26,2013 10:48 PM 
To: PUCO Docketing 
Subject: Submit comments to case 13-0700-TP-COI 

This form was sent at: Nov 26, 2013 10:48 PM 

FIRST: Ken 
LAST: Paynter 
ADDRESS: 3700 Coopermill Road 
CITY: Zanesville 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43701 
VOTE: Split 
COMMENTS: I would prefer to go with a split as was done when the 614 area code was in the 
same situation a few years back. I feel the ability to dial seven digits for local numbers is 
too convenient to give up. 
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